
 
 

 

OVATION PROTÉGÉ HELMET 

RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

This recall involves Ovation Protégé model equestrian helmets manufactured 

from December 2020 through December 2022 and sold in multiple colors and 

finishes. The recalled helmets can fail to meet the impact requirements of 

the ASTM F1163-15 standard for this type of helmet, posing an impact injury 

hazard to riders who fall. 

Protégé 467716 • Protégé Matte 469566 • Protégé Metallic 469766 

 
For more information about the recall and how to determine whether your Ovation 

Protégé Helmet is affected and eligible for a replacement helmet or refund please visit: 

www.ovationriding.com/protegerecall 

Or call: 

866-569-1600 
(8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday) 

 

In cooperation with the U.S Consumer Product Safety Commission 

Post Until June 9, 2023 

http://www.ovationriding.com/protegerecall

